Board of Assessor’s Meeting
Skaket Room
December 19, 2012

Present: Tim Brady, Cindy Eagar and Nick Bono, Board and Ken Hull, Assessor

A letter dated 12-4-12 was sent to the Atty. General Office by Mr. Osterberg. Mr. Hull read the letter to
the Board. Mike Ford gave no suggestions in regards to the letter. Ken Hull stated that he has not heard
from the Atty. General in regards to the revised minutes.

2012 Motor Vehicle abatements were reviewed and signed by the Board totaling $248.46. Unanimous
3-0-0. See report of Abatements in the Assessor’s Office.

2011 Motor Vehicle abatements were reviewed and signed by the Board totaling $190.00. Unanimous
3-0-0. See report of Abatements in the Assessor’s Office.

Motor Vehicle Commitment for 2011 was reviewed and signed by the Board totaling $50.00.
Unanimous 3-0-0. ‘

Motor Vehicle Commitment for 2012 was reviewed and signed by the Board totaling $18,105.60.
Unanimous 3-0-0.

Motor Vehicle Recommitments for 1998 & 99 was reviewed and signed by the Board totaling $16.25
each. Unanimous 3-0-0.
Approval of Minutes

October 30, 2012 — A motion was made and seconded to approve the open session minutes. 2-0-1 Cindy
Eagar abstained.

November 13, 2012 — A motion was made and seconded to approve the open session minutes. 3-0-0.

Apportionment of Taxes 7 & 9 Skaket Circle - Tim Brady motion and Nick Bono seconded to approve
the separate taxes for 7 and 9 Skaket Circle. See copy of report in the Assessor’s Office.

The Board has agreed to hold future meetings in the Skaket room. Mr. Hull will provide a PK system
computer to provide information to individual accounts.

A motion was made and seconded to go into Executive Session and not return to open session
to discuss Chapter 61 abatement applications and exemptions per Chapter 61 Section 59 of
Mass. General Law. Nick Bono, yes. Tim Brady, yes. Cindy Eagar, yes. 5:05 pm.



